
Entergy
Enterav Nuclear Northeast
Indian PAint Energy Center
450 Broadway, GSB
P.O. Box 249
Buchanan, NY 10511-0249
Tel 914 254 6700

John A Ventosa
Site Vice President
Administration

NL-13-123

October 3, 2013

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

SUBJECT:

REFERENCES:
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Request concerning PT-Limits and LTOP Requirements (TAC NO. MF0634)
Indian Point Unit Number 2
Docket No. 50-247
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1. NRC Letter to Entergy, Request for Additional Information Regarding
License Amendment Request concerning PT-Limits and LTOP
Requirements (TAC NO. MF0634), dated June 13, 2013.

2. Entergy Letter NL-13-001 to NRC, Proposed Changes to Indian Point 2
Technical Specifications Regarding Reactor Vessel Heatup and
Cooldown Curves and Low Temperature Over Pressure Requirements,
dated February 6, 2013.

Dear Sir or Madam:

Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc., (Entergy) is hereby providing the attached response to the NRC
Vessels and Internals Integrity Branch (EVIB) request for additional information, Reference 1,
associated with the proposed changes to the Indian Point 2 Technical Specifications in Reference
2. The proprietary version of this response is provided in Attachment 1 and the non-proprietary
version is provided in Attachment 2. The Electric Power Research Institute (EPRI), the owner of
the proprietary information used in the Indian Point 2 response has provided a signed supporting
affidavit in Enclosure 1. This affidavit sets forth the basis on which the information in Attachment 1
may be withheld from public disclosure by the Commission and addresses with specificity the
considerations listed in paragraph (b)(4) of 10 CFR 2.390 of the Commission's regulations.
Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the information, which is proprietary to EPRI, be .J4 yD (
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withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the Commission's regulations.
The proprietary information in Attachment 1 is contained within double brackets with the
superscript {E}. The proprietary information has been deleted in Attachment 2, so that only the
double brackets with the superscript {E} remain.

A copy of this response and the associated attachment is being submitted to the designated New
York State official in accordance with 10 CFR 50.91.

There are no new commitments being made in this submittal. If you have any questions or require
additional information, please contact Mr. Robert Walpole, Manager, Licensing at (914) 254-6710.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on October
3 ,2013.

Sincerely,

JAV/ai

Attachment:

Enclosure:

1. Response to Request for Additional Information Regarding P-T
Limits and LTOP Requirements Vessels and Internals Integrity
Branch (EVIB) (Proprietary version)

2. Response to Request for Additional Information Regarding P-T
Limits and LTOP Requirements Vessels and Internals Integrity
Branch (EVIB) (Non-proprietary version)

1. EPRI letter to NRC, "Request for Withholding of the following Proprietary
Information included in:" dated September 25, 2013

cc: Mr. Douglas Pickett, Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR DORL
Mr. William Dean, Regional Administrator, NRC Region 1
NRC Resident Inspector Office
Mr. Francis J. Murray, Jr., President and CEO, NYSERDA
Ms. Bridget Frymire, New York State Dept. of Public Service


